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Traffic Alert  

 
Interstate 25 (I-25) Northbound Exit Ramp Closure 

MP 59 Exit to Caballo 
Caballo, NM 

  
Caballo: The New Mexico Department of Transportation District One office (NMDOT) has 
posted an alert for Monday April 17, 2017: 
 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be performing curb and 
gutter replacement on exit ramp, Interstate 25 (I-25) at mile post 59 northbound ramp. 
Construction will begin Monday, April 17, 2017 and is expected to be completed Thursday April 
20, 2017.  During this time period, traffic will experience intermittent lane closures as well and a 
flag man operation on NM 187 with off ramp closures.  Alternate routes will be available. 
Construction hours are from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm.  

 
For updated information go to: New Mexico Department of Transportation at 
www.nmroads.com. 
 
 

### 
 
Ami Evans, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation 
District One at (575) 544-6598 (office) or ami.evans@state.nm.us. 
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